
 

 

 

 

An important note for year 11 and 12 parents and students; 

 

When registering for November 2023 session, it is essential to take into 

consideration the following: 

 

After Thursday, the 27th of July, retake subjects will ONLY be available for 

those students who had sat for June 2023 Exams. 

 

Students who took the subject on any session earlier than June 2023 aren’t 

considered as retakers; accordingly, Late-stage fee will be applied. 

 

If you want to register for a new retake subject from earlier sessions, kindly 

send us your request on: ig@nrcschools.com 

 

 

Best wishes,,, 

 

IGCSE Principal                                                                     College Director 

 

 

    Amal Adel                                                                                   Hala Toma   

 

 


